
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 
 

 

DATE: April 24, 2018 

TOPIC: Request to Bid Lincoln Hall Phase III Abatement 

PREPARED BY: Bob Ciserella 

Recommended Action: 

 Action: X 

 Discussion:  

 Information:  

Purpose: 
The Board of Education approves all expenditures greater than $10,000.  
 
Fiscal Impact: 
The Administration has determined the need to go out to bid for Lincoln Hall Phase III abatement. The areas 
of concern include two locker rooms and five bathrooms. The work needs to take place beginning  
June 7, 2018 to meet construction timelines. The Administration is requesting authorization to go out to bid 
in an amount not to exceed $60,000.  
 
Recommendation: 
The Administration requests that the Facilities Committee support the recommendation to go out to bid for 
Lincoln Hall Phase III abatement in an amount not to exceed $60,000.  

 
 

Executive Summary 
Facilities Committee Meeting  

 


